
 
 

April 25th, 2024 is Spring Picture Day! 
 

1. Online Prepay Purchase / Credit Cards: 
 https://vando.imagequix.com/g1001100845  

2. Cash or Check (with an order form, collected by a BPI photographer) 
a. ONLY accepted on Picture Day 

b. Cash - Exact Change only 
c. Checks made payable to: BPI Photography 

 
Classroom Group Pictures: 

• Every student in the class will be included in the group picture. 

• Classroom Group Pictures are available for pre-purchase with no shipping 
charges either online or returning the order form with payment on picture 
day. 

 
Individual Portraits: 

• Individual spring personality-posed portraits will only be taken of your 
student if you PREPAY for a package either online or by bringing an order 
form to the photographers on picture day.  

• All prepaid packages will be returned to the school for your child to bring 
home approximately 2-3 weeks after picture day.  

 
Post Picture Day:  

• If you’d like to purchase individual or classroom group pictures after picture 
day, they will remain available online for the remainder of the year. A digital 
proof gallery of your child’s individual and class picture will be emailed to 
you approximately 2-3 weeks after picture day with instructions on how to 
purchase. Post picture day orders will be sent directly home, and shipping 
will be charged.  

 
BPI offers a 100% satisfaction guarantee, so you may request a full refund for any reason if you are 
not completely satisfied with your order. Please contact BPI’s customer service with any questions:  

(866) 363-6936. 

https://vando.imagequix.com/g1001100845

